
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 28/04/2022 6:20:48 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

28/04/2022 

MR Simon Hall 
6 Bangaroo ST 
North Bal owlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

I do not support this proposal and feel it would be detrimental to the local suburb. It is not an 
appropriate location for commercial zoning or a child care centre. The noise created would 
interfere with families trying to enjoy their own yards. I am often making important client phone 
calls for my work and the extra noise would make it difficult to maintain a professional 
conversation. The increase in traffic and cars wanting to park will make it difficult on an already 
busy street. 

2022/257259


